
GSWOC-UAW: Fighting for a Stronger USC

APPOINTMENT
NOTIFICATIONS

Transparent Appointments
GSWs will be entitled to a
clear description of their
appointment, including

responsibilities and weekly
hours.

Real Appointment Security
GSWs will have protection

from unjust non-
reappointment during the

time period of a GSW's
multi-year funding offer.

For more information, check out linktr.ee/gswocusc

On June 6th, the GSWOC-UAW Bargaining Team won a
Tentative Agreement (TA) on Appointment Notifications. This
article guarantees that Graduate Student Workers (GSWs)
receive an appointment that matches their funding offer. To
learn more about this TA, read more below.

WHAT WE WON

FAQs
Q: This article only covers the initial offer of an appointment.
What if I'm disciplined/discharged during my appointment?
A: While not covered under this article, the TA on Discipline &
Discharge provides strong "just cause" protections for GSWs
throughout the duration of our appointments. These two
articles work together to provide GSWs with real job security.

Q: How will this article be enforced?
A: Through the grievance and arbitration process! GSWs are
currently fighting for strong grievance procedures that provide
real, timely recourse and allow GSWs to enforce our contract.


